
SJS KIDS WEEK AT BFS 

 

The Boston Foundation for Sight hosted their second annual BFS SJS Kids Week during the last week of 

July.  This special event brought children together from across the United States and Mexico that suffer 

ocular damage from Stevens – Johnson Syndrome.   The kids and their parents had a wonderful time 

which included swimming, mini golf, dinners and Halloween in August!  

 

 

To view the event please visit their website at: http://www.bostonsight.org/News/SJS-Kids-Week/SJS-

Kids-Week-2011/SJS-Kids-Week-2011-Photos 

 

  

  

 


